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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

dave@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Collins 

< dave@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, July 16, 2021 11 :40 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been chal.lenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Rev David Collins 
365 La Villa Dr Miami Springs, FL 33166-6023 dave@davecollins.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

milydiaz720@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mileidys Diaz <milydiaz720 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, July 16, 2021 8:06 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL) . I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that th_ey could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Mileidys Diaz 
5941 SW 13th Ter West Miami, FL 33144-5739 milydiaz720@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

cbelcher40@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Chris Belcher <cbelcher40 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, July 15, 2021 9:02 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can 't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment d_uring the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Chris Belcher 
4507 Winderwood Cir Orlando, FL 32835-2639 cbelcher40@msn.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

kgonell26@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kraehl Gonell < kgonell26 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, July 15, 2021 8:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light {FPL} . I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Kraehl Gonell 
13806 SW 52nd St Miami, FL 33175-5160 

kgonell26@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

davidbonilla28@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Bonilla <davidbonilla28 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, July 15, 2021 6:48 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
MR David Bonilla 
10710 Masters Dr Clermont, FL 34711-6297 davidbonilla28@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

thedason@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Travis Gardner 

<thedason@everyactioncustom.com> 

Thursday, July 15, 2021 5:54 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light {FPL}. I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Travis Gardner 

7500 SW 59th Pl Apt 209 South Miami, FL 33143-5135 thedason@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

nancystamm@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nancy Stamm 

< nancystamm@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, July 15, 2021 3:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!} that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Stamm 
11885 Twin Creeks Dr Fort Pierce, FL 34945-2534 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

jaxarrington73@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jacqueh H <jaxarrington73 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 9:53 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 

Jacqueh H 

1033 Park Dr Apt 8 Indian Harbour Beach, FL 32937-3666 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

cimadevillagabriela@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gabriela Cimadevilla 

< cimadevil lag a briela@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 8:28 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; Worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families ne'ed relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Gabriela Cimadevilla 

609 Sea lofts Dr Boynton Beach, FL 33426-3743 cimadevillagabriela@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

lernerjacobm@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jacob Lerner 

< lernerjacobm@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 8:04 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jacob Lerner 
14925 SW 34th St Miami, FL 33185-4845 
lernerjacobm@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

morajessi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jessica Mora 

< morajessi@everyactioncustom.com> 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 8:03 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Jessica Mora 
6450 Collins Ave Miami Beach, FL 33141-4608 mora_jessi@hotmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

politics@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jason Krieger 

< politics@everyactioncustorn.com > 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 7:59 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jason Krieger 
9920 SW 108th St Miami, FL 33176-3540 

politics@jasonbkrieger.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

tsbfll@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Timothy Bussell 

< tsbfl l@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 7:30 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected_ more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Timothy Bussell 
2970 NE 16th Ave Apt 8205 Oakland Park, FL 33334-5260 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

joannel.06@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joanne Li <joannel.06 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 6:02 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL}. I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Neverttreiess, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Joanne Li 
14817 SW 30th St Miami, FL 33185-4968 

joannel.06@live.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

jimkathybraun@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathy Braun 

<jimkathybraun@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 12:43 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Braun 

23 Vista Gardens Tri Apt 201 Vero Beach, FL 32962-1792 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

jack333s@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of jack leahy 

<jack333s@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 10:52 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP' s proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and rejectthese needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
jack leahy 
26 Vista Gardens Tri Apt 202 Vero Beach, FL 32962-1795 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

alextoirac@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alex Toirac 

<alextoirac@everyactioncustom.com> 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 12:28 AM 

Office of Chairman Clark 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Alex Toirac 
5521 SW 5TH Tri Coral Gables, FL 33134 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

debbie.albeck@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Debbie Albeck 

< debbie.al beck@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 13, 2021 11 :43 PM 

Office of Chairman Clark 

Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Debbie Albeck 

22390 Treetop Cir Boca Raton, FL 33433-5349 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Gary F. Clark, 

neverman.taylor@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Taylor Neverman 

< neverman.taylor@everyactioncustom.com > 

Tuesday, July 13, 2021 9:06 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 

intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 

We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 

safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 

business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 

home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 

pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 

and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 

accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 

vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 

have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 

treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 

and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 

communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Taylor Neverman 
2903 NE 163rd St Apt 907 North Miami Beach, FL 33160-4447 neverman.taylor@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

bonesjordan@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christina Jordan 

<bonesjordan@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, July 13, 2021 7:23 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Reject FPL's harmful and shortsighted rate hikes 

As an FPL customer, I urge you to reject the company's proposed rate increases. 

Florida families are still recovering from the economic hardship caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. Meanwhile, FPL 

disconnected more than 550,000 homes from power due to late payment since the fall, even as it increased its own 

profits by 10% last year. 

It is not in my best interest to be paying for fossil fuel plants that FPL wants to run for the next fifty years - when FPL 

should be committing to a rapid transition to a 100% clean energy system. 

It will not serve the public to charge us over $10 billion for purported grid "investments" (over $900 per customer!) that 

will only deliver a couple of minutes of improved reliability every year. 

FPL's plan ignores the most cost effective resource - energy efficiency - at every step of its plan, instead choosing to 

expose us to even more risks due to rising energy costs. 

FPL doesn't propose a single new program or protection for its most vulnerable customers, in contrast to other utilities 

that are implementing new disconnection safeguards, efficiency offerings and programs to help customers access clean 

energy to lower bills and become more energy resilient. 

Please reject FPL's new proposed gas plants, require the Company to give real consideration to energy efficiency 

programs in all of its planning decisions, and move Florida toward a more equitable and resilient energy grid. 

When considering FLP's proposal, I urge you to prioritize the needs of Floridians - particularly our most vulnerable 

communities - and reject these needless rate increases. 

Sincerely, 
Christina Jordan 
16260 SW 284th St Homestead, FL 33033-1030 
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